
 

 
To : PISCO Distributors 
Attn. : To Whom It May Concerns 
Date :  August 2022 
 
Dear PISCO Distributors, 

 
Re: Discontinuation of Rotary actuator (HR200/400 series) 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued patronage. 
We would like to take this opportunity to inform you about the "Rotary Actuator HR200/400 
Series" that has been patronized by you for a long time, but we have decided to end the 
production. 
We apologize for the inconvenience, but we appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 
Thank you very much for your patronage. We look forward to your continued patronage in 
the future. 
1. End of production: End of March 2023 
*Depending on the order status, the production end date may be brought forward, but we 
ask for your understanding. 
 
2. Main reasons for discontinuing production 
1) It is difficult to continuously maintain and manage the aluminum extrusion die for the 
cylinder, which is a major component. 
2) Because it became impossible to manufacture parts due to aging of the cushion pad 
(rubber) mold, which is a mechanical part. 
 
We decided to discontinue production for the above reasons and because we can assume that 
the sales volume is not enough to continue production. 
3. Discontinued products 
①HR200-90(D) Pinion shaft type/Rotating disk type 
②HR400-90(D) Pinion shaft type/Rotating disc type 
③HR400-180(D) Pinion shaft type/Rotating disk type 
*Includes options 
 
4. Service parts 
Maintenance parts storage period End of March 2024 
 
5. Successor/alternative products 
There is no successor or substitute for the HR200/400 series. 
Please make inquires to following sales office. 

Overseas Sales Department  TEL︓+81-(0)265-76-7751                              
FAX︓+81-(0)265-76-3305 

E-mail︓ intl@pisco.co.jp 
URL︓http://en.pisco.co.jp/ 


